GLEN GAZETTE



Volume 4, Issue 1

January 1991

Decision Regarding Rain Gutters Made

You all received and had the opportunity to return the the ballot regarding the installation of rain gutters. The majority of the responses were in favor of gutters. The details will be written in a special letter to you from our Accountant.

Glen to Participate the Neighborhood Watch and Self-Help programs.

All residents received information from the PG Police Department regarding Neighborhood Watch, Operation Identification, and Residential Security Survey and information from the Fire Department regarding Self-Help and Emergency Preparedness, Disaster Fire Suppression and Disaster First Aid. Meetings will be scheduled in the Spring so that we can learn how to prepare for possible disasters. etc. The Fire Department program will consist of 3 sessions. The Police Department 1-hour session may be combined with the first Fire Department session. It would be great to have at least one representative from each building attend the meetings. Those who think they would like to attend, please call Anna Lorenzen, 375-1876. Knowing how many to expect will help us to arrange a meeting time and place to accomodate everyone.

Spring Bar-B-Que Planned

It has been over a year since our last neighborhood getto-gether. If you are interested in helping to plan such an event, please call our President, Virginia Capra.

If you would like to help on our Welcoming Committee or Tennis Committee, please contact a Board Member.

Are You Neglecting Your Chimney?

If you use your firepace frequently, it is important to have it cleaned at least every two years. If you would like more information or want to know who to call, contact Bernard at 375-5990.

President's Message

The Board has been receiving many compliments regarding how nice the Glen looks especially since cars are not longer parked in the Fire Lane and oil spots, etc. have been clearned up.

Both the Fire Department and the Police Department have expressed their appreciation that the Glen has made itself responsible for compliance of fire and police codes. My personal thanks to everyone for your help. As your elected President for the next year, with your cooperation, I will continue to work hard to keep the Glen a lovely and desirable place in which to reside. A Happy & Healthy New You to All!

Don't forget to express your appreciation to ou gardner, John Vance, and his crew for their persistent efforts to keep the surroundings looking great. The work will double when Spring comes and they begin removing all the freeze damage.

Virgina Capra, President

Welcome to our New Glen Residents

Steve and Cindy Thomas have moved from New Jersey into number 40. Steve is the CEO of Altura Software, Inc.

Capt. Troy Lewis of Georgia and Capt. Mike Dishman of Fresno, both studying Greek at DLI, have moved into 7 Glen Lake Drive.

Let's all make them feel welcome.

If you are new in the area, please call 375-1876 and we'll get you in the next newsletter. (Our newsletters are published aperiodically whenever we have something to share. If you would like to contribute to the Newsletter, please contact Anna Lorenzen.)

Homeowners Meeting

Wednesday, February 6, 1990 7:00 p.m. 80 Glen Lake Drive

	Homeowners' Ass	ociation Officers:	
President: Virginia Capra		Tennis: Anna Lorenzen	L197
Vice-President: Art Miller		Welcming Committee:	-10/
Secretary: Anna Lorenzen		Virginia Capra	-030
Treasurer: Greg McMenamin		Anna Lorenzen	
Director: Joy Hallas	H- 649-3817	Newsletter: Anna Lorenzen	-1876
		Glen Manager: Joseph Chaffers 1-394-	9395

Thanks to Harvey Edwards & Bernard Wileman who so faithfully pick up litter inside the Glen and outside the gate. Let's all do our part!